ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR APRIL 29, 2025
· The Washington LC welcomes Jonathan Auxier (AUX-ee-A) will visit Washington on Thursday and all Wildcats have an opportunity to purchase one of his books. Order forms are available at the circulation desk, and on the WJHS Webpage. All orders are due as soon as possible if you'd like to get your book personalized and autographed by the author. We will also have copies of his books for sale after his presentation.

· Attention Wildcats, especially those with hidden talents! Auditions for our annual Student Talent show are coming quickly. Join us after school on Wednesday, May 7th, to showcase your talent. Maybe you sing, juggle, dance... or amaze your friends and family with magic tricks...whatever the talent, we went you to be in our show on the second to last day of the school year. Click on the talent show box on the WJHS webpage, or visit Ms. Bergantino in room 236 for more information about the Student Talent Show!

· A message from our Service Matters volunteer organization: Please join us for our final service project of the school year: Park Clean Up at Kendall Park on Thursday from 3 until 4:15. Complete a permission slip and join us. ALL STUDENTS ARE WELCOME. See Mrs. Kimberley or Mrs. Bornancin with questions.

· April is World Autism Awareness Month! Autism affects an estimated 1 in 31 children. Join diversity club in celebrating neurodiversity by wearing blue tomorrow!
